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TTPO Meeting attendees, standing, Lowell 
Porter, Director of the WA Traffic Safety 
Commission, from left: Richard Rolland, NW 
TTAP, Sharon Zimmerman, WSDOT Planning 
Manager, and Joe Bonga, BIA NW Region 
Engineer 

From left, Paula Hammond, Washington State 
Secretary of Transportation, Dan Mathis, FHWA ___ 
and Lowell Porter, Director of the WA Traffic Safety 
Commission 
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From left:  Karen Van Soest, Northeast Washington RTPO, Kirk Vinish, 
Chairman of the TTPO, Nicole Tesch, Samish Tribe, and Annette Nesse, 
Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe. 
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Photo left, TTPO members (from left) Kim 
Stube, Cowlitz Tribe, Andrew Strobel, Puyallup 
Tribe, Ernie Williams,  Councilman, Confederated 
Tribes of the Colville Reservation, Lennea 
Magnus, Skokomish Tribe, Bill Gould, WSDOT 
Transportation Planner, North Central Region, and 
Richard Rolland, NW TTAP (background). 

Photo top, Carla Edwards, Red Plains Consulting 
group, and Jim Longley, Vice-Chairman of the 
TTPO. 

Photo left, 
Kirk Vinish, 
Chairman of 
the TTPO 
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Photo top, Theresa Sheldon, Tulalip Tribes and Edward 
Koltonowski, Gibson Traffic Consultants Photo top, from left, Jason Palmer, 

Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation, 
Kirk Vinish, Chairman of the TTPO, and Shana 
Barehand, Tribal Relations Manager, WA 
Department of Licensing. 
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